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March 26,2009

The Honorable Tom Vilsack, Secretary

U.S. Department of Agriculture
l4ù and lndependence Ave., S.W.

Washington, DC 20250

Dear Secretary Vilsack:

We are writing to ask for your ca¡eful review of proposals pending before the Department

to eliminate the prodJcer-handleiexemption in all federal milk marketing order systems

nationwide prioi to initiating the requested administrative hearing. Yt have constituents who

,. pioOu..i-h*dlrrr. Theír dairy òperations provide important anchors of economic activity in

o* ,tut.r, they provide significanî nù*b.r, of good jobs, and supPort gther bu¡rnSsses that have

åeuelopeá to suþply their-needs. These are alwãys important t9 our state economies and

,speciity ,o no* in tt. current economic climaie. Every job is valuable and every source of

economic vitalitY imPortant.

We understand that the intent of the proposals is to change national p9licy and federal

regulations to outlaw these business operatiónrïn gto*d1$at they create "disorderly marketing

conditions.,, We are also aware that the national impact of these operations in the scale of U'S'

duiry op.rations is very small - they account for l.lpercent of milk production according to

USDA statistics. We úope that you will require full examination of whether it is either

appropriate o, urrfuito s-pend ,ót", federaì and private dollars beginning a formal rulemaking

hearing on these proceeding focused on the activity of a variety of independent businesses

constituting 1.5 percent of the market.

This is a matter of national significance that deserves policy attention by the new

Administration. The Administrationãppointees with responsibility for thesedecisions have not

yet been nominated or confirmed and úT-e oppor$nity f9r t{re1 to consider this issue must be

preserved. We urge you to work with all pu.ti.r t9.f1nd solutions to issues in the dairy industry

that preserv" .orp"tí,ion, retain existing iuccessful businesses and the jobs and communities

they support in our states and support continued innovation'
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Sincerely,
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Member of Congress
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